


Case Number:   continued Dodgeville Police Department

Alcohol Beverage License
10/09/2024Date of Report:Officer: Chief Brandon E Wilhelm

City of Dodgeville – Police Department
Licenses and Permits - Application Investigation

Prepared by Chief of Police – Brandon E. Wilhelm 

Application for Temporary Class B Alcohol Beverage License/Temporary Operator

Name of Business: Spooky Hallowine and Boos Walk
Name(s) of Agent:    Jennifer Vondra

Information revealed that the application for a temporary Class B Alcohol Beverage license ense for the Spooky 
Hallowine and Boos Walk, held in the 100-300 block of N. Iowa St. is in compliance with regulations, 
ordinances and applicable laws. 

Chief of Police report with recommendation

This report to the Common Council is a recommendation for approval for this applicant and/or license holder 
for the temporary beverage permit.

Brandon Wilhelm
Chief of Police
Dodgeville Police Department
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